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PE at Broomhill 

Summer 1 PE topics covered Net & Wall and Games for EYFS! This term saw lots of 

brilliant volleyball and tennis skills with lots of budding tennis stars. If anyone is looking 

for tennis clubs outside of school there are a few in the local area. Abbeydale Tennis 

Club offers a junior programme. 

 

During half term 2 we have been getting ready for our annual Sports Day with Athletics 

and Fundamentals for EYFS. We have practised lots of running, jumping and throwing, 

our favourite being using the javelins. 

  

 

After School Sport Clubs 

This term has seen children from reception to Y2 take part in a range of sports 

including hockey/tennis, athletics, football and dance clubs. It’s great to see so many 

Broomhill children having a go at different sports! Keep on the lookout for our first 

clubs in September. 

 

 

Octagon Dance Performance 2025 

During Summer 1 Mr Clarke had been working hard 

practising with a dance team of Y1/2 children after 

school for over 6 weeks. They performed in front of 

hundreds of parents & children at the Octagon 

Centre with lots of confidence. It was a fun afternoon where we performed a medley of 

West End Wonder songs and enjoyed watching lots of other schools performances.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Sports Festival at KES  

 On the 25th June 20 Y2 children attended the KES Sports Festival. 

This was a fun day in the sunshine filled with lots of sporting 

activities such as basketball, parachute, athletics and dance which 

they performed alongside other schools.  

 

Mini Athletics at Lydgate 

  10 Y2 children had the chance to join the Mini Athletics 

Festival at Lydgate on the 13th June. The children enjoyed lots 

of fun athletics games including throwing, balancing, jumping  

 

 

 

Sports Day 

Sports Day took place at Goodwin Sports Centre in June. As 

always it was a hot sunny day for us with great Athletics skills 

shown along with amazing support from parents. The carousel 

of stations got everyone involved with javelin throwing, egg 

and spoon, hurdles and many more. The children competed in 

their team houses. It was great to see all the team colours & 

team spirit throughout the day.  

 

The winning team that took the trophy this year was Weston! The parents relay was 

won by blue base parents. Well Done everyone involved!  

 

 

Have a great Summer break! 

 

Keep an eye out in the community for sporting activities to keep busy through the 

summer. Here are a few available around the area: Active Archie Summer Camp 

at Forge Valley School, Sheffield Workshop Gymnastics Camps, Kings Camps at 

Sheffield High School, Camp Merlins at Mlynhurst, SUFC Football camps and 

many more around Sheffield.  

 

 


